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Blanc Curtis

From: Locker Lori

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2006 4:39 PM
To: Blanc Curtis

Subject: FW: Meeting Follow-up 061505

From: Mike Utz [mailto:mutz@boulevard.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2005 10:41 AM

To: Locker Lori

Subject: RE: Meeting Follow-up 061505

We would like to proceed with the entire relocation on 26! Street and that is what I meant by stating Option A
for both systems. It is fine with us if KCPL wants to separate these into two distinct projects. The most time
critical of the two projects is the Belleview work as it impacts our parking situation and paving operations. We

want to complete the 26 Street work before we commence operations in the new brewhouse, which will be April
2006.

Give me a call if you have any other questions.

Mike

From: Locker Lori [mailto:Lori.Locker@kcpl.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2005 8:29 AM

To: Mike Utz

Subject: RE: Meeting Follow-up 061505
Importance: High

Mike,

{ am getting ready to enter the job for this and | need to know if you are wanting the 26th street option done now
or later when the warehouse project starts?? Depending on the time | will need to enter either 1 or 2 jobs. Please
let me know ASAP, so | can get things entered.

Lori

From: Mike Utz [mailto:mutz@boulevard.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2005 4:35 PM

To: Locker Lori; Wiley Russ; Burgett Craig; Ron Anderson; TPCoulter@mclioness.com; Gary Westhues;
John McDonald

Subject: RE: Meeting Follow-up 061505

Lori,

We would like to proceed with Option A below for both systems. I understand that there will be a number
of weeks involved in the engineering and planning phases of this project but would like to have detailed
cost estimates in our hands as soon as possible. I also need a schedule for the work as soon as you can get it
to us.

3/1/2006
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Please call me if you have any questions and to update me on the status of these projects when you have a
few minutes.

Regards,

Mike Utz
(816) 701-7211

From: Locker Lori [mailto:Lori.Locker@kcpl.com]

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2005 7:51 AM

To: Mike Utz; Wiley Russ; Burgett Craig; Ron Anderson; TPCoulter@mclioness.com; Gary Westhues; John
McDonald; Jeff Krum

Subject: RE: Meeting Follow-up 061505

| would like to see B under Belleview eliminated. It is really contained within A. | think it would make things
more clear to do that.

————— Original Message-----

From: Mike Utz [mailto:mutz@boulevard.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2005 2:36 PM

To: Locker Lori; Wiley Russ; Burgett Craig; Ron Anderson; TPCoulter@mclioness.com; Gary
Westhues; John McDonald; Jeff Krum

Subject: Meeting Follow-up 061505

Here is a follow-up on our meeting today:
Belleview Options

A- Underground feed from switchgear to new terminal pole at Clarkson, clean-up overhead
from 25 Street to 26! Street, eliminate old terminal pole ($35,000 KCPL, $3,100 Westhues)

B- Clean-up existing terminal pole and all other overhead lines and poles

C- All underground feed from existing manhole to 26t Street and 25% Street, overhead feed

to new transformer pole at Clarkson, underground secondaries (1), overhead secondaries (2)
($135,000 KCPL, $45,000 Westhues)

26 Street Options

A- Move all overhead lines to south side of street; re-feed Output Technologies underground
at SW Blvd (already have this price) ($75,000 KCPL, $0 Westhues)

B- Move only portion of overhead from alley to SW Blvd to south side of street; re-feed
Output Technologies underground ($40,000 KCPL, $0 Westhues)

Please let me know if I've missed anything. We will have an answer back to KCPL by June 24t
2005.

Michael Utz

Plant Engineer

Boulevard Brewing Company (www.boulevard.com)
2501 Southwest Boulevard

Kansas City, MO 64108

v - (816) 701-7211

f - (816) 474-1722
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